Anited DStates Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510
March 10, 2011

The Honorable Tom Harkin

Chairman

Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on

Labor, Health and Human Services, and Education
131 Dirksen Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Harkin:

We are writing with great concern about the remarks by Ron Schiller, the Senior Vice
President for Development at National Public Radio (NPR), at a recent meeting regarding
funding for NPR. Mr. Schiller expressed biased and highly questionable comments that we
hope are not shared with NPR leadership. Further, he represented to potential donors that
NPR would be “better off” without federal funding. In this time of fiscal austerity, we should
make wise investments and direct scarce federal resources to organizations that will use this
funding to serve the needs of the nation. It is clear that Mr. Schiller’s comments do not
reflect the majority of Americans’ views and call into question what NPR stands for.

Therefore, it is our intention to look at all available appropriations vehicles to
discontinue funding directly related to NPR programming. NPR receives funding from the
Labor, Health and Human Services, and Education (Labor/HHS) Appropriations bill through
the Corporation for Public Broadcasting’s system support account, radio programming, and
community service grants. NPR received roughly $2.9 million in the fiscal year 2010
Labor/HHS Appropriations bill and it is our intention to work with our colleagues to
terminate funding for NPR.

We look forward to working with you to ensure that federal funding is being spent in
the best interest of the American taxpayer.

Sincerely,
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Richard Shelby Lindsey Graham

RAfﬂ Johnson




